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Contact us: Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9am-3pm
Lead Pastor Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com
Children’s Pastor Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com
Youth Pastor Chase DeMott: chase@connectionpointmi.com
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Things You Should Know! Upcoming Events!

We are gathering together in person on Sunday’s!! We
will continue to gather each week and ask that you RSVP.

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under

the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go directly to Please use the link on the website or Facebook page to
Pastor Aaron and are confidential. RSVP for upcoming services! https://reopen.church/r/
Text to Give is available. Please text GIVE to 231-386- KDqjZtll

0644 and then follow the instructions given! You can also

give online by visiting connectionpointmi.com and click the Worship Night will be August 9th at 6:30pm! Join Us!!
DONATE tab for a secure transaction. Thanks for

supporting our ministries here at Connection Point. Next Steps Class is POSTPONED until further notice.

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If
you are interested in giving above your tithes/offerings there
is a giving kiosk at the FOR store. Please email the church
office for more information.

New Church Directory App is available now! If you need
help accessing it please contact the church office and we
can work on getting you set up!
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